
   
 
 

 

  

 
 

 

IMPORTANT ADVISORY 
 

RT-PCR 50% SUBSIDY FOR  
QUALIFIED DOMESTIC TOURISTS 

 
We kindly inform that in view of the resurgence of COVID-19 cases in Metro 
Manila, and to allow for disinfection of TPB premises, the TPB management 
has authorized only its skeleton force to physically report to TPB, with 
majority of its personnel on work-from-home arrangement starting 16 
March 2021 until further notice.  
 
We therefore encourage the public to please email us for any queries, 
concerns or follow-ups, concerning the following: 
 

phtravel@tpb.gov.ph - for UP-PGH applications 
phtravel_pcmc@tpb.gov.ph  - for PCMC applications 

 
For general inquiries or Information, kindly visit our TPB FB Page: 
https://www.facebook.com/tpbphl and drop us a direct message. You may 
also email us via the TPB official email address at info@tpb.gov.ph. 
 
We urge the public to refrain from messaging directly any Department of 
Tourism (DOT) or Tourism Promotions Board (TPB) Official or Personnel 
thru their individual/personal social media accounts for any inquiry or 
requests regarding TPB programs or projects, particularly the RT-PCR 50% 
subsidy for qualified domestic tourists as these accounts are for personal 
and private use, and are not authorized for use in any official matters. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. Please keep safe by 
wearing your masks properly, sanitizing your hands, and keeping a safe 
distance.  

 
 
TPB Management 
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